PTO General Meeting Minutes, March 11, 2016, 2pm

1. Past PTO Events

e Muffins with Moms was a huge success. Over 700 attended! Hundreds of pictures
were taken that made wonderful keepsakes to mark to occasion. Thank you Deb
Hossenlopp! Also, The Observer was in attendance and wrote a great article about
the event.

e Book Fair raised approximately $5,000.00. Each student received a $5.00 ticket to buy
a book. This money was received through the A Rated Schools Recognition Program.
What a nice way to be rewarded for our "A" Rating!

e Box Top Collection 3rd Quarter winners are Mrs. Piper, Mrs. Byrd & Mrs.Scherpf. Enjoy
the popcorn party!!

e The Brick Order deadline has been extended to Friday, April1, 2016!
e Spirit Night at Blaze generated $350 and Chili's $100.
2. Upcoming PTO Events
e Father/Daughter Dance is May 13th. More detailed information to come in April.
e Walk A Thon Prize Status and Events
-Kickball with Coach Quinn & Morales March 16th
-Above The Lake & Picnic Date TBD
-Jungle Gardens coming to School May 19th
-Jumpin Fun May 26th
-Mini Golf or Movie with Principal Stenger Date TBD
e Field Day is May 20th! Mark your calendars! This is a great and fun event! All are
welcome to volunteer or observe. And be sure to mention this event to the Dads. This
one is a good one for them to participate in too!
3. Upcoming PTO Fundraisers
e Gecko Gala is April 9th! Don't miss out on all the fun. Tickets are available on the PTO

Website. The Raffle items and Auctions items this year are simply fantastic! Look
forward to seeing everyone at the Gala!



e Spirit Nights
-Buffalo Wild Wings March 14th
-Menchies Date TBD
-Blaze July 27th A little summer get together!

4. PTO Projects
° Yearbook Yearbook Committee is hard at work. And you will see the awesome results
in May!
e Fans and projectors are in the hands of the District for approval. Hope to hear back to
soon!
e Science supplies had a shipping issue but that has been resolved and will arrive
shortly



